
 

 

All dental prior authorizations set to expire between 4/1/2020 and 7/14/2020 will be extended for 

approval and payment through 12/31/2020. We hope this will assist in providing the treatment 

previously approved for your patients.  

 

If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or call 

Dental Provider Services at 1-855-609-5170. 

 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Dental Providers 

Date: July 16, 2020 

Subject: Prior Authorization Expiration Dates Extended 
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